
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

Lea class have had a fantastic first term. We have welcomed new friends into our class 

and worked on building friendships during our ASDAN sessions.  

  

 

Literacy and Communication 

We have enjoyed exploring a range of different familiar stories, ‘We’re Going on a 

Bear Hunt’ was a class favourite, we really enjoyed recalling our favourite parts as a 

whole class. We have also been working on using colourful semantics in class to begin 

to request items. We also enjoyed a visit from the travelling librarian and engaging with 

the immersive sensory story.  
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Physical 

We have enjoyed engaging in a range of different activities to improve our gross and 

fine motor skills. We enjoyed taking it in turns at bowling, we were very good at 

knocking the pins down and lining them back up for our friends. We also enjoyed 

throwing bean bags at the target and trying to get them to stick. 

 

       

 

Maths 

During maths session this term Lea class have been working on developing arrange of 

different skills. We have been working on counting, adding, colour and shape 

matching. We have particularly enjoyed joining in with interactive games on the 

Interactive White Board. 

 

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

During art sessions we have enjoyed looking at different pictures of the seaside. We 

enjoyed creating different pieces of artwork using crayons, tissue paper and paint. But 

our favourite piece to create was sandcastles made from sand and glitter, great fun 

was had by all! 

  

 
Notable News 

We have enjoyed a great term together. We have worked extremely hard and 

enjoyed our school trip to the Presidents Sporting Christmas Lunch. We danced loads, 

met elves, the Grinch, Elsa and Anna and ate a very yummy Christmas dinner. 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 6th January 2025 – INSET Day (No pupils on site) 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 – Pupils return to school 

Wednesday 29th January 2025 – Rocksteady Music Workshops for pupils 

Friday 7th February – NSPCC Number Day (more information to follow) 

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2025 – HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Monday 24th February 2025 – Pupils return to school 

Thursday 6th March 2025 – World Book Day (more information to follow) 

Friday 15th March 2025 – Red Nose Day (more information to follow) 

Friday 4th April 2025 – Early finish for pupils 

Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April 2025 – EASTER HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 – Pupils return to school 

 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas and that you enjoy a well-deserved Christmas 

break from the Lea class team.  

 


